
 
 

 
 

Southeast Florida Regional Partnership 
 Video Conference Meeting 

 
A regional videoconference meeting of the Southeast Florida Regional Partnership 
(Partnership) will be held on Wednesday, July 7th from 9:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. At this 
meeting, participants will get an update on the progress of the Partnership and the 
application.  There will also be a presentation related to regional partnerships from 
across the country and state. 
 
Participants can attend the meeting at FDOT locations in Miami-Dade, Broward, Palm 
Beach, and St. Lucie counties.   Efforts are underway to identify videoconference meeting 
locations in Monroe and Martin counties.  Please contact Isabel Cosio Carballo 
(isabelc@sfrpc.com) at 954.985.4416 to check space availability if you are planning to 
participate in the Miami-Dade or Fort Pierce locations.  Space is limited at these locations.  
 
Please visit the Partnership web page by clicking on the Partnership logo at 
www.sfrpc.com or www.tcrpc.org for additional information. 
 
Miami (District 6):  1001 NW 111th Avenue   
Meeting Room: SunCoast Conference Room 2  
 
West Palm Beach (District 4):  7900 Forest Hill Blvd, West Palm Beach 
Meeting Room: Auditorium  
 
Fort Lauderdale (District 4):  3400 West Commercial Blvd., Fort Lauderdale 
Meeting Room: Auditorium 
 
Fort Pierce (District 4): 3601 Oleander Avenue, Fort Pierce 
Meeting Room:  Operations Center 

 
 
For additional information, please contact Isabel Cosio Carballo (isabelc@sfrpc.com) of 
Council Staff or Greg Vaday (gvaday@tcrpc.org) at 772.221.4060.  
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